
   The Lord’s Day ~ January 6
th – 

2013 

   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Joy Crozier, Sarah Younker & Chandler Younker 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour   

                          Speaker: John DeVries 

  Nursery: Gayle MacDonald & Andrea Frew 

        1’s & 2’s: Kelly Clark & Kim Brown 

6:30 pm Speaker: David Boisvert 

  Nursery: Dianne MacLeod & Chandler Younker 

               

         This Week: Jan 7 – 13 

 

Monday:       7:00 pm  How to Study the Bible 

Tuesday      9:00 am   Ladies Prayer Meeting 

      10:00am   Ladies Bible Study 

                              6:25 pm  Awana     
Wednesday      7:00 pm   Prayer Meeting & Bible Study        

   Nursery: Joy Crozier & Cynthia Boisvert 

Friday                   7:00 pm Youth Group  

 

Sunday  9:15 am             The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Paula Younker, Treena Clement, & Andrea Frew 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker: Brian Taylor 

  Nursery: Blayre Caplan & Amy Craswell 

  1’s & 2’s: Beryl Egan & Jennifer Baglole 

6:30 pm            Speaker: Dan Frew 

                         Nursery: Nichole MacLean & Laura DeVries 

Cleaning Schedule 
Jan 6- 12 : Carson & Sarah Younker, Richard & Carla Clark 

Jan 13- 19 : Misty Robbins, Laura DeVries, Gregor MacIsaac & Scott Brown 

Jan 20-26 : Dave & Kelly Clark, Dan & Andrea Frew 

Jan 27-Feb 2 : Ron & Gloria MacDougall, Barry & Dianne MacLeod 

Chairman’s Schedule 
Jan 6  AM: Norman Machon  PM: Don Crozier 

Jan 13  AM: Dan Frew   PM: David Boisvert 

Jan 20  AM: John DeVries  PM: Dan Frew 

Jan 27  AM: Norman Machon  PM: Gregor MacIsaac 

Door Watch 
Jan 6  AM: Henk Bondt  PM: Dave Boisvert 

Jan 13  AM: Dan Frew   PM: Fenno DeVries 

Jan 20  AM: Wayne Shaw  PM: Carson Younker 

Jan 27  AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Wayne Shaw 

 

Prayer   

Emergency Prayer Chain: Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald,                                                                       

Gloria MacDougall 

 
Those Who Are Sick:  Dale Moore, Baird Judson, Tim Christensen  

                                               

Our Assembly:  The Elders    Sunday School    Youth Group    AWANA     

        

  Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor           Cliff & Norlene Campbell      Marj Robbins    

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing       Mark & Kim DeJager          

Harold & Barb MacDougall      Noel & Dwana Bondt         

  

                                           MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager      Gary & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn                Marie MacDougall                  Jessie Tremblay  

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich       John & Dorothy McKim 

                   

Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers 

Maritime Assemblies    2013 Camp Ministry      Family Bible Hour 

 Shawn & Hayley Cuthill   Pearl McLellan    Bert Kelly                    

Congratulations it’s a Boy  
Leonard & Rachel are happy to announce the arrival of 

John Donald 8:46 a.m. on 

21 December 2012, weighing in at almost 8lbs 

Proud grandparents are Johan & Ina VandenBerg and 

Don & Elva Brooks 

 

Addresses, Email & Telephone Number Updates 

There will be a list of updates in the February newsletter of the above 

information, if you have any changes provide Charmaine with this 

information before January 15th. You can either email me ourisland@live.ca 

or provide a written request. 

 

Upcoming Programs & Events 

 
Sunday Evening Nursery 

There is a need for volunteers for the evening nursery if you are interested in 

volunteering for this ministry sign your name & email address on the sheet in the 

Awana Office.  The new schedule will be posted/emailed to you in February.   

 

Messianic Prophecies 

"Find it tough to stay motivated studying your Bible? Join us for an online Bible 

course through Friends of Israel. A few of us are doing a course together on 

Messianic Prophecies starting January 21-March 2. Enrollment begins January 3rd 

and the cost is $180. Contact Joshua C. more details." 

 

mailto:ourisland@live.ca

